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Auburn earns another Tree City USA designation 
(KLZA)-- The City of Auburn has been named a Tree City USA and a Tree City
of the World for 2022.

This marks the 47th consecutive year Auburn has been named as a Tree City
USA, which is the longest active streak of those awards in Nebraska.

The City of Auburn is accepting orders for the 2023 Tree Planting Program.
These trees will be planted in the parkway area in the spring at no expense to the
homeowner. 

Tree varieties available include: Silver Linden, Red Bud, Juneberry, Autumn
Blaze Maple, Tulip tree, Crabapple (Fruitless) tree. 

Anyone wishing to place an order for a tree, please contact City Hall at (402)
274-3420. 

The deadline is March 31, 2023.
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